Date: 06/08/2021
Department of Computer Science

To,
The Principal,
Vivekanand College. Kolhapur (Autonomous),

Subject: Regarding permission to organize “Environment Friendly Ganesha making
Workshop™...

Respected Sir.

As per the subject cited above, we are going the organize Environment Friendly
Ganesha making Workshop on Monday 09" August 2021 at 12:00Noon for students and
staff. This activity should be needed for environmental consciousness and sustainable

development awareness among society.
For the above said workshop we have invited Mr. Aman Salim Shaikh (terracotta

and pottery artist and eco-friendly Ganesha hand building expert) to demonstrate the

making of Ganesha.
So | request you to please give us the permission to organize the same and also

sanction us Rs. 1000/- (One thousand only) as a remuneration to the invitee.

Thanking you.

Sincerely Yqur’s

(Dr. V. B. Waghmare)
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